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FREE ENTRY FOR CHILDREN TO THE GIBRALTAR MUSIC FESTIVAL 
 
The Ministry of Culture has announced that children aged 12 and under will be 
allowed free entry to the Gibraltar Music Festival 2012 to be held at Victoria 
Stadium on the 8th of September, if accompanied by a parent or legal guardian. 
 
Any parent or legal guardian of a child/children aged 12 or under, who has bought a 
ticket to the Festival, who wishes to take their child/children to the Festival, must 
collect the children’s tickets from the John Mackintosh Hall ticket office.  This can 
be done on weekdays between 10am and 2pm as from Tuesday 21st August 
2012. 
 
In the case of the £50 tickets, as opposed to the £30 ones, there may have to be a 
limit imposed on the number of free child tickets issued. 
 
Persons must be able to prove at the ticket office, with original documentation, that 
they are in fact the parent or legal guardian of the child/children as well as the age of 
the child/children. The ticket to the festival must also be produced at the ticket office. 
Although the public had already been informed by the ticket outlets that children 
under 12 would be allowed free entry, nevertheless, if anyone has already bought 
tickets for an under 12, the purchase price of these tickets will be refunded. This will 
also be done at the John Mackintosh Hall ticket office, at the time that the child ticket 
is collected.    
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